
SPOONER LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

 

On September 4, 2021, at the end of the annual meeting and budget hearing, the 

Spooner Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District adjourned to September 8, 2021, at 

4:00 p.m. at the Spooner Town Hall, N6124 Blooming Vale Road, Spooner, to ratify all 

the actions of the meeting on September 4, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Posted on September 7, 2021, at:  Spooner Town Hall, Spooner City Hall, Spooner City Library, and Spooner Lake County 
Highway H Landing.  Also posted at www.spoonerlakewi.com. 
 
Delivered on September 7, 2021:  Spooner Advocate 

http://www.spoonerlakewi.com/

